
  
 

 

 

 

 

 
December 10, 2021 

 
 

The Honorable Chuck Schumer 
Majority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

The Honorable Mitch McConnell 
Minority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

 
 

Dear Majority Leader Schumer and Minority Leader McConnell: 
 

On behalf of the 162,000 members of the American Dental Association (ADA), we are 
writing to ask you to bring H.R. 1550, the PREVENT HPV Cancers Act, to the floor for a 
vote. The ADA strongly supports this legislation that passed the House of Representatives 
by voice vote on November 30. 
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